
 

April 6, 2022 

Lewis and Clark 4-H Foundation Meeting 

Minutes 

Attendees:  Karyn Hamilton, Michelle Eckhart, Janet Cerovski, Bev and Zoe Schneider, Lisa DeWitt 

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Karyn Hamilton. 

The primary topic of the meeting was review and completion of the mailing list for the “Friends of 4-H” 
fundraising letter campaign. The consensus was to go ahead and send letters to all those in the mailing 
list. Janet Cerovski will print out the letters and mailing labels, and Joe Munis and Lisa DeWitt will get 
the letters signed and mailed. Bev Schneider suggested that a year-end summary be developed and sent 
to all donors so they can see what their donations are supporting. 

Scholarship applications were due at the Extension Office. Lisa DeWitt will pick up the applications and 
send out an email to board members to put together a time to review the applications. 

Janet Cerovski presented the treasurer’s report and noted that an additional $800 was received from 
the sponsorship letter, bringing the sponsorship total to approximately $16K. 

The next meeting will be held on Wednesday, May 4, 2022. 

 

Lisa DeWitt, secretary 

 


